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Spring Clean Up Project 
Volunteers are needed for a clean-up project in the subdivision.  Meet at 8:00 AM 
Saturday, April 28 at the corner of Antler and Fox Drive.  Wear boots, bring gloves and 
a snow-type shovel if you have one.  We will be filling a 20 yard roll-off dumpster.  The 
dumpster will be available after April 28 through May 2 until it is filled for Hunter's Ridge 
homeowners to drop off household items they haven't had time to take to the landfill 
(this is not for trash from a private business, but rather for small things you can't put in 
your regular trash pickup).  The dumpster cannot be overfilled.  Below is a list of items 
that ​CANNOT ​be put into the dumpster. 

*PAINT*PRESSURIZED TANKS*LIQUIDS/OILS/WET CONCRETE*TIRES*DRY 
CEMENT*BRICKS*REFRIGERATORS/AIR CONDITIONERS*YARD 

WASTE*HAZARDOUS OR ILLEGAL MATERIALS*HOT ASHES*WOOD*HEAVY OR 
HARD METAL*HOUSEHOLD APPLIANCES (TVS,COMPUTERS...) 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Shara Weiss via email or text 
573-631-4890.  She will respond as quickly as possible. 

We are also collecting up to 15 tires for a donation of $3 each for the retailer who is 
taking them for us.  We will collect these separately in a truck on April 28 only.  Please 
have cash on hand at pickup.  Regualr size tires only.  This is to eliminate a breeding 

ground for mosquitos and are also unsightly in the neighborhood. 
Did you Know? 

The time has come for our water tower to be inspected for sediment and structural 
integrity!  The Association is currently accepting bids from divers to have this 
completed.  Keep an eye out this summer to see divers climbing the water tower to 
check it out for us. 

4th Of July 
We have the opportunity to create a neighborhood wide 4th of July fireworks display 
thanks to the Becker family, but we'll need help!  If you have an interest in helping with 
the cost or planning the event, please contact Theresa King via the Hunter's Ridge 
Community facebook page or at kingmomma@me.com.  We can't do this without 
financial support and extra planners! 

Hunter's Ridge Website NEEDS your email address! 
As you may know, we have a new website.  It will be the portal for you to make your 
water payment ONLINE (it's in the works!). In order for you to access this, you need to 
visit the website and register your email address.  There are discussion boards, 
newsletters will be archived and you can stay up to date with community happenings. 
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